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News Release 

 

 

For Immediate Release: March 7, 2017 
Contact:  Selectmen Chairman Brian Barthelmes, 781-826-2261 

   
 
 
TOWN PARTNERS WITH PRIME TO PROMOTE SAFETY 
 
The Hanover Board of Selectmen voted at their meeting on March 6th, 
2017 to accept a generous donation from David Rosenberg, President 
of Prime Motor Group, of a portable speed trailer.  
 
Selectmen Chairman Brian Barthelmes accepted the donation in a 
ceremony held at Hanover Town Hall.  Lt. Brian Metivier was present on 
behalf of the Hanover Police Department.  
 
The trailer is capable of logging data and providing valuable information 
on speeds and safety issues on local roads, and will be deployed 
throughout the community to enhance road safety.  
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